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PETERSBUR

MUNICIPAL POWER & LIGHT

October 26, 2021

Ms. Debra Thompson, Borough Clerk
Petersburg Borough

PO Box 329

Petersburg, Alaska 99833

Re: Letter of Interest to Serve on the SEAPA Board of Directors

Dear Debbie,

| would like to express my interest in representing Petersburg on the SEAPA Board of Directors for
calendar year 2022.

| look forward to maintaining continuity on the Board of Directors as the Board moves forward with
discussions including wholesale rate increases, updates to the 4R plan and potential generation projects
in support of our region.

Please let me know if you have any questions of me and please forward my interest to the Mayor and
Borough Assembly for their consideration.

Thank you,

Karl Hagerman
Utility Director

Cc: Bob Lynn, SEAPA Board of Directors, Petersburg Voting member



